
 

 
 
Latest Update: 9:30 a.m. Friday, Oct. 21, 2011  

Our thoughts and prayers are with all of 
those affected by the tragic accident on 
Friday, Sept. 16. Words cannot adequately 
express the sympathy and sadness we feel 
for those who were lost or injured, for their 
families, and for those who are grieving in 
our community and all around the world. We 
can only begin to understand the pain that 
many are feeling today. We share your 
sorrow and pray for comfort and solace in 
this difficult time. 
  
While our hearts are heavy, we also want to 
acknowledge our deep appreciation for the 
amazing efforts of emergency crews, first 
responders, servicemen and women, and 



selfless citizens who worked so valiantly to 
help those in need. Their courage and 
compassion in the face of adversity was truly 
extraordinary and nothing short of heroic. 
  
Please accept our most sincere and deepest 
condolences, 
The Board of Directors of the Reno Air 
Racing Association. 
  
For any spectator who sustained a physical 
injury as a result of this unfortunate and tragic 
event, who has not already contacted the Reno 
Air Race Association, please report your injury to 
Rich Boeschen at (214) 530-5822.  If you receive 
a voicemail recording, please leave a message 
and your call will be returned. 
  
Think Kindness, a northern Nevada non-
profit, has started a fund for the victims and 
family members affected by the tragic 
accident on Friday, Sept. 16. Visit 
www.thinkkindness.org for more 
information.  

http://www.thinkkindness.org/

